From:

**Sent:** 02 August 2019 11:26

**To:** European Data Protection Board

**Subject:** Request for public access to EDPBs Consistency Opinions

Dear European Data Protection Board,

Under the right of access to documents, as set out in Regulation (EC) No. 1049/2001, I am hereby requesting access to the 26 Consistency Opinions mentioned in Section 5.2.1. of EDPBs Annual Report for 2018.

Further, I would also like to take this opportunity to encourage EDPB to prospectively make these Consistency Opinions publicly available on your website, as I believe that these opinions would indeed contribute to ensuring convergence across the board in the EU.

Have a nice day I Brussels.

Yours sincerely,



This email and any attachments are confidential and may also be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and delete the email and any attachments. Please do not retain any copies or disclose content to third parties. Thank you. Plesner handles personal data as stated in our <u>privacy policy</u>